
Artistic Director Report for July 11, 2022 

 

We have promising news for AIH that West Ottawa may indeed come through for us.  Erin Stier (Vocal 
Music Teacher) has appealed to the Superintendent to match our fee from Zeeland HS.  Cross your 
fingers… I expect to hear later this week.   

Also, our performance of CONSIDERING MATTHEW SHEPARD in Grand Rapids may be held at St. Cecilia 
Music Center. If that pans out, Park Church will pay for the venue, so there’s no budget repercussion 
there.   

We are booked for the Holland performance  at the Holland Armory - it will be a great place to perform 
CMS, and within our allotted budget.   

 


